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INVESTIGATION INTO ALLEGED DUMPING AND SUBSIDISATION OF 

DEEP DRAWN STAINLESS STEEL SINKS FROM CHINA 
 

NOTE FOR FILE – ADDITIONAL EXTENSIONS TO EXPORTER QUESTIONNAIRE 
 

 
Background 
 
On 22 April 2014, the Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) placed a Note for File on its Public 
Record, notifying interested parties to the investigation into deep drawn stainless steel sinks from 
China of extensions granted to eight Chinese suppliers of the concerned goods to submit responses to 
the Exporter Questionnaire for the investigation. 
 
Following the publication of that Note for File, the Commission has granted similar extensions to a 
further three Chinese parties. The details of these extensions are outlined below. 
 
Reasons for requesting extensions 
 
Reasons provided for requesting an extension in time to complete the Exporter Questionnaire included: 
 

• leave of key staff; 
• complexity of the questionnaire; 
• public holidays in early April; 
• unfamiliarity with participating in anti-dumping investigations; and 
• the need to prepare multiple responses for related companies.  

 
Extensions granted 
 
As at 29 April 2014, the below additional extensions (to those notified on 22 April 2014) to submit the 
Exporter Questionnaire have been granted by the Commission. 
 

Entity Extension granted  
Xinhe Stainless Steel Products Co., Ltd  8 May 2014 
Jiangmen City Hetang Hengweida  8 May 2014 
Feidong Import & Export Co., Ltd 8 May 2014 

 


